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NIVERSITY OF MAINE ¢« PORTLAND CAMPUS

96 Falmouth Street
Office of the Dean Portland, Maine 04103

March 30, 1967

Miss Madeleine D. Giguere
Department of Sociology
Boston College

Chestnut Hill, Massachusetts

Dear Miss Giguere:

Your credentials arrived from Columbia and we have had
the opportunity to consider your candidacy further. It is
a pleasure for me to offer you the position as we described
it when you were here, namely Assistant Professor of Soci-
ology at a salary of $9,000. As I tried to make it clear
when you were here, we would be most interested that you
completed the dissertation during the year.

If you would accept this offer in writing I will
initiate the formal appointment procedure which will con-
clude with a letter to you from President Young.

I hope very much that you will join our Portland cam-
pus group next September. If there are any questions which
remain please do not hesitate to call me collect to discuss
them.

Sincerely,

Y/

David R. Flnk Jr
Dean
DRF/g
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